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Name a Private Road addressed at Lot 

3 Spicer Road Mangonui

First Preference Ōhumuhumu Lane

1

The name Ōhumuhumu is from a plot that is part 

of te rohe o Matarahurahu and therefore, the 

appropriate marae is Kēnana.  Mr Arthur ‘Tiger’ 

Tūkāriri of the Kēnana Marae recommended that 

the new private road be named after the pā 

Ōhumuhumu.

Ōhumuhumu Lane

Second Preference 0

Third Preference 0
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